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A message from the staff 

The children have been working extremely hard. This 
term we will be making the most of the sunshine during 
National Walking month and competing against other 
classes to complete the most laps of the playground. We 
also have a visit to Sunderland theatre to look forward 
to this term! 

 

 

Do animals and plants start life as an egg? 

This half term our topic is focused around science 
and we are learning about life cycles.  We will be 
learning about the different types 
of animals, the life cycle of plants 
and animals and metamorphosis.  
In art, we will be looking at different 
artists (Robert Hooke, Rosalind 
Monks and Joel             
Armstrong). Our music 
work will be all about     
traditional music. 

Our author of the term is 
Michael Foreman! 


